From: Bill Welsh

To: Guardiola, Jamie (MDARD)

Cc: "Jake Plevelich"; "Andrew Peterson"
Subject: Rule 637 changes

Date: Wednesday, March 31, 2021 11:31:43 AM

CAUTION: This is an External email. Please send suspicious emails to abuse@michigan.gov

To Whom It May Concern:

In regards to the rule changes as it relates to Rule 637, the Michigan Pest
Management Association is in full support of the recommended changes to the
Rule. We want the state to have the ability to react quickly to these significant
threats to human and animal health.

If you need further information, feel free to contact me.
Thanks,

Bill Welsh, A.C.E.

Michigan Pest Management Association, Government Affairs
MPMA Board of Director

MDARD Pesticide Advisory Counsel

National Pest Management Association, State Public Affair Rep
NPMA Board of Directors

NPMA Public Policy Committee Member

Vice President of Sales, Regional Manager

Rose Pest Solutions

Office: 269.544.2500 Cell: 616.292.4998
Bwelsh@rosepest.com www.rosepestsolutions.com
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